
Stay up to date with what’s happening at Eden!
 

The summer months are upon us and the celebration of Eden's recent 173rd

Commencement ceremony is still fresh in our minds. President Krause issued a

challenge to the Class of 2023 to be agents of God's justice, mercy and love. Rest

assured, the graduates of Eden Theological Seminary are already rising to the

cause! Eden's faculty and staff are also on the move. Make sure to stop by and

say "hello" at one of the many upcoming conferences, workshops and events!  

Eden will be fully present at the 2023 UCC General Synod in

Indianapolis, IN, June 30-July 4! If you are planning to attend,

make sure to visit the Eden booth and bookstore and check out

our interactive displays, grab some Eden merch, and enter

drawings for great prizes! You will also have a chance to hear

authors of new book releases at the "booth book signing." The

Eden-sponsored lunch is at noon on Saturday, July 1st. If you

missed your chance to purchase a ticket on the General Synod

registration site, you can still buy your ticket here through June

14th. Looking forward to seeing you there! (Lunch tickets and

details on General Synod can be found here).

Watch for Eden reps in your area, as we are out and about this

summer and want to visit with you! In the next two months you

will find our Admissions staff and Faculty at various

ecumenical conferences, and preaching events in VA, MA, PA, WI,

IN, GA, TX, and KY! Eden's "traveling bookstore" will be found at the

Indiana-Kentucky Conference UCC in Indianapolis, the Wisconsin

https://www.eden.edu/
https://www.eden.edu/2023/06/01/eden-seminary-at-the-united-church-of-christ-general-synod/
https://generalsynod.org/


Conference UCC in Green Lake, WI, at Harris-Stowe University, and

the "St. Louis PRIDE Fair." Here is a list of where we will be.  
Be sure to follow us on Facebook to see what we're doing and

who we run into!

Eden's "Center for Lived Faith and Organizing" will offer the

third class leading to a "Certificate in Organizing and Social

Transformation" this Saturday, June 3rd. To learn more about

the program, upcoming course, and how you can organize your

own group's participation, click here.

All are welcome on Eden's campus! This month and next, the

19th Annual Webster Arts Fair and the Lion's Club Carnival and

BBQ will host their events on the beautiful Eden campus. If you

are in the area, make sure to stop by and experience the

hospitality of Eden, where you are sure to meet friends!

Refer a student to Eden! If you, or someone you know, are

considering a call to ministry, we can help! Our Admissions

counselors are ready to help you with discerning a call and will

walk you through each step of the process. Click here to answer

the question, "Why Eden?" Contact Eden's Admissions

department at admissions@eden.edu or call (314) 918-2634 to get

started!
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